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Headteacher – Mrs. France  
 21st April 2023 
 
Parents/Guardians of all Pupils 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: RESPECT OF SCHOOL STAFF 
 
Unfortunately there have been a number of occasions this week, where valued members of our school team 
have been spoken to in a manner which is neither respectful nor appropriate.  
 
Whilst I am aware we all face situations that may be frustrating or difficult, it isn’t ok to speak in a disrespectful 
manner to school staff, who always strive to support parents and children.  
 
The school operates a zero tolerance to the abuse of school staff. Parents and visitors who are unable to 
manage their behaviour will be asked to leave the premises or a call may be ended.  
 
We are very blessed at Fulwood & Cadley with a team of people who care greatly for the children and want 
the very best for them, they go the extra mile which we are all very grateful for, please respect this.  
  
We thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs. K France 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

mailto:bursar@fulwoodcadley.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.fulwoodcadley.lancs.sch.uk/

